
                            

 

                     

 

 

23rd  February 2023 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

Congratulations! Your child has been selected to play in the Boys Oztag team which will participate in the 

Georges River Primary School Sports Association (GRPSSA) competition. Games are played on Friday mornings 

at Riverwood Park. The GRPSSA competition will commence in Term 1, Week 5 (1st March) and run through to 

Term 2, Week 7 (14th June). Finals are in Term 2, Week 8 (21st June). Games begin at approximately 10am. 

 

The teams will travel by bus to and from Riverwood Park, leaving the school at 9.15am and returning by 

12.15pm. Payment for PSSA will be covered in two instalments. There is an initial payment amount of $80.00 for 

travel by bus to and from Riverwood Park. This payment will cover the cost of 8 weeks of PSSA ($10 per week). 

The second instalment will cover the outstanding 4 weeks, taking into consideration cancelled rounds due 

adverse weather. Weekly student absences will not be refunded.  

 

The school is transitioning to a new payment system. New payment details will be provided to you soon. 

Please do not make a POP online payment or send a cash payment to the school.    
 

Penshurst PS representative jerseys are issued to students in GRPSSA competition teams.  There is a $20.00 

holding deposit for the season which will be returned when the jersey is returned in a clean, undamaged 

condition at the end of the season.  A note outlining the care instructions of these garments will be sent home 

with your child. These are to be worn with their blue sports shorts.  
 

Please complete the bottom of this form and return to the Coach. Permission must be received by Thursday 

29th February. 

 
 

Deanna Verteouris          Jeff Lie 

PSSA Boys Oztag Coach                                                                                    Principal 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

I give permission for my child _______________________________ of class ____________ to participate in the PSSA 

Boys Oztag Competition. I understand that travel will be by bus to and from Riverwood Park and this activity 

has the approval of the principal. I understand that the payments will be completed over two instalments.  

 

Special needs of my child which you should be aware (eg. medication, allergies, dietary)  
 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Parent/Guardian name: ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Signed: _________________________________________________________ ____      Date: _____________________ 

                             (Parent/Caregivers)  

 Please tick (✔) 

● I understand I will be paying $100 ($80.00 for the bus and a $20 refundable deposit) when online 

payment details are available.  

 

● I understand there will be a second instalment that may be required to be made, an online payment  

of up to $40.00, depending on weather conditions.  

 
 

 
 


